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Dear Parents and Guardians

Enhanced School Measures for 2019-Novel Coronavirus

To ensure the well-being of our students, the school has put in place precautionary medsures to
help prevent the spread of the Novel Coronavirus. These measures include daily temperature-
taking and educating our students on personal hygiene.

MOE is constantty reviewing precautionary measures to ensure that our schools remain a safe
and healthy learning environment for all our students.

Social Distancing Measures

ln line with the latest measures, we will be suspending all mass activities, including mass
assembly and school camps. Therefore, the Experiential Learning Week (ELVU) including the
Parent Engagement Sessions scheduled for Term { Week 6 (10 Feb to 14 Feb), will be
suspended until further notice. Instead, normal timetable will resume for that week.

The school will also be reviewing our programmes to minimise students' exposure to large
crowds. These include our Learning Journeys and Values-in-Action activities. We will keep you

updated with more details soon.

CGA and After School Proqrammes

CCA and after school programmes will continue. The school will continue to take precautionary
measures such as ensuring the well-being of our students, and conducting temperature and travel
history screening for all visitors, vendors, coaches and instructors before they come into contact
with our students.

The schoolwill continue to be vigilant and work hard to ensure the safety and well-being of our
students. We will constantly remind our children to practise good personal hygiene, and be

socially responsible.

ln the event that your child/ward is unwell, we seek your cooperation to ensure that he/she is

taken to see a doctor promptly, and remains at home until he/she recovers fully.

As the Novel Coronavirus situation evolves, the school may need to engage parents regularly on
developing scenarios. Parents are reminded to stay logged-in to Parents Gateway (PG) to receive
new notifications and updates promptly.

Together, we can keep the schoolsafe and healthy for everyone in the Bartley family.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely
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